
From: Emily Taylor] 
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2012 5:59 AM 
To: Stéphane Van Gelder 
Cc: Emily Taylor; Neuman, Jeff; Wolf Knoben 
Subject: Re: Whois RT update 
 
My goodness! What a coincidence. I was on the point of writing to you to suggest a briefing with 
Council. 
 
I would be very happy to join a call and perhaps if you let me know the timings I can throw the invitation 
open to other members of the Whois Review Team, in case they are also able to make the call. 
 
Kind regards and best wishes for the New Year 
 
Emily 
 
On Monday, 9 January 2012, Stéphane Van Gelder wrote: 
> Hi Emily, 
> 
> I hope you are well and I wish you a very Happy New Year. 
> 
> We have a GNSO Council meeting next week and in planning for that meeting, I was wondering in the 
light of the recent NTIA letter that the Whois is once again very firmly in the spotlight. Would it be useful 
to have an update from you or someone from the Whois RT so that the Council has a clearer idea of 
what potential policy development might be in the wings? 
> 
> Thanks, 
> 
> Stéphane 


